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Hello fellow Nevada Voters!! Yes, that’s you! That’s me!
That’s ALL of us! Early voting for the Nevada Primary 
Election began May 28th. Our Republican Women’s 
Clubs have put in countless hours for our Republican 
Candidates, and yet we need to continue to do more. 
The Nevada GOP Headquarters and RWR has Boot 
Camps every Friday with “Boots on the Ground,” and walking in neighborhoods
each Saturday through June 11th for our School Board Candidates.
Neighborhood responses have been positively outstanding too! They
appreciate the reminder. Let’s support this valuable program. See the flyer of
information in this newsletter. We must and can be successful at the polls this
Fall. Call Beau Hamilton at 530-391-8422 if you are interested in being a Poll
Watcher. Beau needs 100 more volunteers. Learn how to register voters, talk
to your friends and neighbors about our candidates, and encourage them to
vote early. While you’re at it, invite them to join a Republican Women’s Club
and get involved. Nevada can become RED AGAIN.
      “Every child has a hero. We call ours Dad.” Here’s 
        wishing all DADS a Very HAPPY FATHER’S DAY! 
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Empowering Republican women to have an
important voice at the political table

Glenda

Happy Father's Day

LET’S GET OUT AND VOTE!!
Groups of vigorous volunteers walked neighborhoods
on Saturday, May7th and 21st to “GET OUT AND
VOTE!” for upcoming WCSB School Board candidates.
Thanks to Beau Hamilton, his interns, and the Friday
night training at the GOP Headquarters (see flyer),
many neighborhoods are being reached each
Saturday. WRW volunteers were Lee and Glenda
Gilmore, Elaine Grimes, Steph Hanzlik, Melissa
Vagujhelyi, Linda Lynch, Kathy Doyle and NvFRW
President Caroline Smith. These super efforts are part
of the Boots on The Ground Brigade. Many thanks to
all for this important election!!
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Join us at the Atlantis for the 
June 15th Luncheon Meeting! 

You can now  book online at our website with Paypal or credit card! 



New Members



Melody Lewis
Maureen Feeney

Becky Eriman
 

New Associates 
Kim Staub

Ruth Ann Schwarze





WRW Supports Our Sister Clubs
Women are strongest when they work together and
that’s what happened on Saturday, May 14 th , at
theGovernor’s Mansion in Carson City. “Women

Supporting Women” was the theme of The
Afternoon Tea held by the Carson City Republican

Women to welcome their new members. WRW
members and Associate Members attended and

enjoyed the beautiful tea, finger sandwiches,
scones, and cookies at Lady Caroline’s table. A

delightful day was enjoyed by all!



Membership update from Day Younker
Happy to report that our little club is growing! We have new members joining us every month. 
It's an exciting time to be part of the Republican movement. Election time is near and we have
enjoyed being informed by our excellent speakers at our monthly luncheon/ meetings.We look

forward to getting to know each of you. We hope you will come to our complimentary New
Member's Social on June 22. Fiesta time with new friends, old friends and yummy food.

Everyone Welcome! 








Cindi Chandler
Elaine Cowan
Laura Fincher

Senator Heidi Gansert
Roseanne Hardenbrook

Maureen Hopkins
Liz Lord




Happy Birthday

Americanism by Jane Hillerby
YOU’RE A GRAND OLD FLAG

When the United States flag was first recognized by Congress in 1777, it did not have the familiar
thirteen stripes and fifty stars that it does today. 

Although still red, white, and blue, the flag had thirteen stars and stripes to represent the
original thirteen colonies of the United States. Since the United States’ independence, the

national flag has been revised twenty-seven different times. Each time a state was added to the
union, another star was added to the top left corner of the flag. The most recent version of the

flag was recognized in 1960 when Hawaii became a state. The evolution of the United States flag
is therefore not only a history of an American symbol but the history of this country’s land and

people. The flag is a unifying symbol that binds together Americans from the east to west, north
to south. 

Each state has a star sewn into a blue background that represents vigilance, perseverance, and
justice. The red stripes symbolize valor whereas the white means purity and innocence. Although
the design of the US flag was altered - and may continue to alter - as states were added, the red,

white, and blue remains unchanged. These colors represent characteristics of the American
people throughout history, across the nation.

The Flag of the United States is also a symbol of freedom and patriotism. As such, the Flag of the
United States often flies most prominently during times of national crisis and mourning. Since
our struggle during the Revolutionary War, the Flag has served as a symbol of unity which has

galvanized an injured nation during times of conflict, such as the War of 1812, the First and
Second World Wars, and the Civil Rights Movement. The Flag also worked as a symbol of union

during periods of tragedy such as during 9/11.
We have also seen the Flag as a rallying cry during periods of national celebration. The moon
landing in 1969 was among America’s greatest accomplishments, and one of the most famous

images of that event is of the Flag of the United States being planted on the moon’s rocky
surface.

 Only time will tell what future events will become moments in Flag history.
HAPPY FLAG DAY – JUNE 14

Adapted From, National Flag Foundation, 2022, "American Flag History and Evolution," 535media LLC, May 23, 2022,
https://nationalflagfoundation.org/history/

Beth Lovelace
Congressman Mark Amodei

Amy Brown
Don Cavallo 

Beau Hamilton
Kami Hitti

Caroline Smith 
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Committee Chairs

Achievement Awards 
Kim Bacchus

Americanism 
Jane Hillerby

Armed Services 
Melissa Vagujhelyi
Budget/Finance  
Steph Hanzlik & 

Diane Todd
Bylaws 

Darlene Ruedy & 
Cindi Chandler

Historian
Karen Fillmore

Legislative
Melissa Clement

Literacy
Kate Sweeney
Membership 
Day Younker
Newsletter

Michon Kessler






Campaign 
Phyllis Westrup

Caring for America 
Tomoko Rogers

Chaplain 
Nancy Bazner

Corresponding Secretary
 Linda Lynch
Directory 

Jane Hillerby
Fundraising 

Liz Lord

Nominating
Steph Hanzlik

Parliamentarian
Cindi Chandler

Barbara Vucanovich 
Military

Scholarship
Darlene Ruedy

Website
Michon Kessler

Youth Outreach
Pending

WRW Supported Businesses
Agtron Inc., Scientific Coffee Workshops 

Brothers Barbecue
Clement Weather

International Minute Press
Frey Ranch Distillery
Haven Salon Studios

Look Nook Salon
Rattlesnake Club

TJ Duncan Golf Management
Williamson Wines

Victoria Gavranovic-Saad, Realtor 
Christine Kreins,RD, CSOWM, Registered Dietitian

Lyla Bleu Apparel & Jewelry
Sparks Florist



HELL OF A JOB, DEMOCRATS! YOU'VE MANAGED TO BRING BACK
THE 1918 PANDEMIC, THE 1929 DEPRESSION, THE 1968 RACE

RIOTS, AND THE 1973 GAS PRICES - ALL AT THE SAME TIME.



Help save our children!



May Luncheon Highlights

The mission of the Washoe Republican Women is to support and promote
the principles and philosophy of the Republican party. We provide a forum

for discussion of key issues affecting our community and nation, and an
opportunity for women of all ages throughout Washoe County to engage
and support the Republican party, the National Federation of Republican

Women, and the Nevada Federation of Republican Women.

WRW Mission Statement

Dean Heller
 Gubernatorial Candidate

If You Weren't There in May, 
Look at What You Missed- Candidates!



Washoe Republican Women "Armed Forces Committee



Washoe Republican Women "Armed Forces Committee” is busy again with MANY projects in
store for this year. Coming soon are the quarterly Honor Flight luncheons at the Atlantis

Resort. Our members enjoy attending and supporting all these efforts to send veterans to
DC. The next luncheon is Saturday, June 25th at 11:30. You can sign up and pay online. Sign

up soon; they often sell out.
We will be busy collecting and signing Christmas Cards at the June and August WRW Club

luncheon meetings. These will be included in the Blue Star Moms Christmas Packages. Bring
all your donated cards to Melissa Vagujhelyi or Wanda Helsing. Find those saved Christmas

Card boxes and bring to our June and August luncheon. We need lots!
More WRW Armed Forces Committee information will be coming in future newsletters.

Thank you for your continuous support!!!!   Melissa and Wanda.





The Missing Man Table of Remembrance
The Missing Man Table is our humble way to Remember and Honor the sacrifices of

those fallen, missing, or imprisoned during Military Service. Each table has basic
elements and each table is unique, signifying those who are missing, but 

NOT forgotten.
Round table - Unending concern

White cloth - Purity of their motives
Single red rose for shed blood

The red ribbon symbolizes our continued determination 
to account for them (the missing in action)

Lemon slice - Their bitter fate
Salt - Countless tears shed for them

Lighted candle - Hope for return - dead or alive
Bible - Faith to sustain us

Inverted glass - Their inability to share a toast
Empty chair - They are not with us



Thank you to member Melissa Vagujhelyi who arranges our Missing Man Table each month.



RWNN PAC candidate expo May 10

Friends for Life Gala
Fun was had by all as we joined Melissa Clements May 5th at theReno

ballroom  to raise money and awarness about this important organization. 

Our Club had a busy month! 



Applications available online at our 
new and improved website! 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5c8e16aa7a1fbd02f1f8992e/t/621eeecc2a1c732eeff52552/1646194381284/Screen+Shot+2022-03-01+at+8.11.09+PM.png

